Ref. No. LUC 339

December 28, 1962

Mrs. Minnie Tavares ,
e/o Mr, Daniel L. Tavares
3549 Edna Street
Honolulu, Hawaii

Dear Mrs. Tavares:

uthumdummlmmlpum Mt.\htchmwum
Land Use Commission's regular meeting at 10:00 A.M, on Decémber 19, 1962 in the
Commission's Hearing Room, 426 Queen Street, Honolulu, Hawaii, may I comment as
follows: 2

The Coomission voted to disapprove your application for Special Permit
as follows: ayes = 5; noes - 1; abstaining - o;m-s..

uam,mmmxmm. the Commission found that the request was not
“unusual and reasonable," mmm,mmmmmammum
mmmmn«pﬂhﬂm

Very truly yours,

R. J, DARNELL
EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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